Date: 30th September 2014
To
The Editor
Asian Journal of Medical Sciences 

Subject: Submission of manuscript of “MDCT evaluation of coronary artery calcification in Nepalese population undergoing CT thorax examination for non-cardiac pathology”

Dear Editor,

I’m Dr. Mukesh Kumar Gupta. On behalf of my co‐authors, I wish to submit a manuscript of an original article, “MDCT evaluation of coronary artery calcification in Nepalese population undergoing CT thorax examination for non-cardiac pathology” for consideration for publication in Asian Journal of Medical Sciences.

Upon acceptance by Asian Journal of Medical Sciences, all copyright ownership for the article will be transferred to Asian Journal of Medical Sciences. The material submitted is new, original, has not been submitted to another publication for concurrent consideration, and has not been previously published. 

All the authors have seen and approved the manuscript as well as the order of authors in the manuscript. The authors declare no conflict of interest whatsoever arising out of the publication of this manuscript. This research was approved by ‘Institutional Ethical Review Board (IERB)’ of our institute.  

Please find the manuscript attached with this mail. Tables and figures with legends are provided in the manuscript after the reference section.

Please, acknowledge the receipt of this article to my email or contact address. Hoping for your kind co-operation in this regards.
Sincerely yours,
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